MINI BULLETIN – 26 January 2023


A report by the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Pharmacy calls for urgent action to deliver on the potential of Pharmacy Teams and relieve significant funding and workforce pressures. 
The report highlights the need for a strategic vision for Pharmacy and highlights opportunities for the Pharmacy network to be empowered to deliver even more for patients. 
However, the report underlines the risk that this opportunity may be lost if significant and ongoing pressures are not addressed.
https://www.pharmacyappg.co.uk/news/all-party-pharmacy-group-publishes-new-the-future-of-pharmacy-manifesto-report-23-january-2023


Letter to Integrated Care Board (ICB) Chief Executives and Regional Directors, Directors of Commissioning and Directors of System Transformation, regarding direct commissioning delegation relating to pharmaceutical, general optical and dental services.
https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/direct-commissioning-delegation/


